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Decision Letter: 

 
 

Attached is the decision letter issued by District Attorney Brian Mason related to the discharge of a firearm by an Aurora 
Police Department SWAT Officer on September 26, 2021.  

 
# # # 

 

District Attorney Mason assumed the oath of office on January 12, 2021. The 17th Judicial District Attorney’s Office endeavors to seek 
justice on behalf of the citizens of Adams and Broomfield counties in felony and misdemeanor cases. DA Mason and his staff are 

dedicated to transforming the criminal justice system to better serve the citizens of the 17th Judicial District. 

AdamsBroomfieldDA.org, Facebook: @da17colorado Twitter: @da17colorado 
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